
 

Home Cooking at 2018 Town Meeting 
 
 
Hello Neighbors….It’s Town Meeting once again and with it, our traditional 
Potluck Lunch. The date -- Tuesday March 6th; the place -- East Montpelier 
Elementary School! 
 
As always, we can guarantee you the very best of home cooking! We anticipate 
120 people, so bring a dish that feeds 8-12 guests. The choice is yours -- appetizer, 
salad, main course, sides, bread/rolls, or dessert. Drop off all food items in the 
cafeteria between 9:30 and 10:30 a.m. and be sure to collect a lunch ticket. Let us 
know if your entree is Vegetarian, Vegan, or Meat and if it is gluten-free or has 
nuts. If you cannot fix a meal, no worries - $5.00 will buy you one mighty fine 
lunch! 

At the buffet, it's o.k. to have seconds -- so pace yourself and, when filling your 
plate, be mindful of the line behind you. We have not run out of food yet and 
would like to stick with that record! And, when all is done and clean, don’t forget 
take your serving dish home with you - we are not responsible for dishes left at the 
school. 

If you would like to volunteer with the potluck crew and help set-up, cook in 
the kitchen, run the meal service, or clean-up, call Sue Racanelli at 225-6032 
or email racanellis@gmx.com. 

We look forward to seeing you at Town Meeting, where in addition to voting and 
deciding our town’s issues, it’s a good day to sit down and catch up with old 
friends and welcome new neighbors! 


